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The horrifying rainstorm on December
4th was a sight to behold. My colleague
and I watched as the relentless downpour
seemed endless, drenching everything in
its path. As I made my way through the
streets, I saw somany people in need.Their
soaked coats offering little protection from
the elements. The pounding of the rain on
them and the glistening pavement painted
a disquieting scene.

Despite the chaos of the storm, the church
had provided sandwiches, which was so
welcoming. Together with other food, all
the warm winter coats and support, we
were able to give to those who were most
affected. It was heartwarming to witness

the selfless acts of kindness and comfort
that the homeless people shared amongst
themselves. The shock and desperation in
people’s eyes reflected the severity of the
situation, but amidst it all, there was an
unwavering sense of hope and resilience.

As I stood in the rain, offering whatever
help I could, I couldn’t help but feel a deep
connection to those around me. We were
all soaked to the bone, but our spirits
remained unbroken. Together, we tried to
bring a glimmer of hope to those affected by
the storm, knowing that the strength of our
collective efforts would make a difference in
this challenging time.

In the face of such adversity, the human
spirit prevailed, showing compassion,
solidarity,and theunwaveringdetermination
to provide for one another. Despite the
frightening nature of the storm, it was
heartening to see the homeless community
come together, offering what we brought as
well as sharing hope amidst the turmoil.

Something I will never forget.

You can find love in themost darkest places.

Robin Campbell
Manna Homeless Society

To help us continue to provide
necessary supplies, please support our
efforts. Go to mannahomelesssociety.com
or send your donation to: Manna Homeless
Society, Box 389, Errington, BC VOR-1VO.

Donations are tax deductible.
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